
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be writing the story to go with a wordless book for World Book 
Week. An illustrator has asked us to write the words for one of his stories! By the 
end of the week, we will get to publish our work by taking our finished stories home.  
 

In Numeracy, we will be learning how to round numbers and write numbers to 100 in 
digits and words.  
 
In Science, we will be continuing to learn about parts of a circuit. We will learn how a 
switch can be used to break or connect a circuit.  
 
In IPC, we will be learning how Art can be used to convey feelings. We will make 
some of our own ‘feeling art’ using different materials and computer programs like 
Paint. 
 
In PSHE, we will continue to work in a group to create birds for our garden of 
dreams.   
 
In ICT, we will be learning how to use a search engine properly and safely.  
 
As it is World Book Week – we will be using our phonics time to take part in book 
related activities. Therefore, there are no spelling words for this week. 
 
Notice & Reminders: 

 Please ensure your child arrives at 7:00am, ready to be lined up for 7:10am. If your child is 
late they are missing Phonics – the lesson which teaches them how to read in English. This 
is an extremely important lesson for all students, but particularly for those with English as a 
second language.   

 It is World Book Week next week. There is a dress up day on Thursday 1 March where 
children can come into school dressed as their favourite book character – no film characters 
please! You are also invited to take part in the #shareastory initiative where you capture 
your child sharing stories: either reading them, listening to them or just reading in a new 
place! Please then share it online using the hashtag #shareastory.  

 Students are allowed to bring in QR5 on Thursday March 1 to buy an ice-cream. This will be 
led by our students attending the Tanzania expedition this year. 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2   (25 February - 1 March 2018) 


